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General Comment

I would like to add my support for license renewal of Point Beach Nuclear Plant (PBNP). As a retired
employee that worked in Engineering Support for 17 years I have first hand knowledge of the high quality
and constancy of the operation of PBNP. The current owners, NextEraEnergy, put a lot of effort into
replacing equipment and training for the plant and has maintained a high level of quality and safety
continuously throughout the very trying pandemic period. I wish to give my full support for license
renewal of PBNP.
Thank you.
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